
 

[Wecken Sie das Interesse Ihrer Leser mit einem passenden Zitat 

aus dem Dokument, oder verwenden Sie diesen Platz, um eine 

Kernaussage zu betonen. Um das Textfeld an einer beliebigen 

Stelle auf der Seite zu platzieren, ziehen Sie es einfach.] 

 
 

One of the aims of REACH is to regulate the use of substances of very high concern (SVHC). A first 

step in the complex process of regulating such substances is the inclusion of them to the SVHC list 

(so-called candidate list).  

 

Based on Article 33 of the REACH Regulation (Regulation (EC) Nr. 1907/2006) any supplier of an 

article containing SVHC substances of more than 0.1 mass percent must inform the recipient of 

the article.  

Additionally, we as a company are obliged to report these products to the SCIP database (SCIP = 

Substances of Concern In Products) of the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) regarding to 

Article 9 of the European Waste Framework Directive (Directive 2008/98/EC). 

 

To comply with these obligations as a producer of articles, we are sending this letter and an 

accompanying annex to you. 

In the annex only those products are listed which contain SVHC substances with a concentration 

of more than 0.1 mass percent. You can also find the notification numbers of the SCIP database for 

the affected products. 

 

Please note that the candidate list is revised by ECHA regularly (usually twice a year) and that the 

attached annex only refers to the candidate list as of 14 June 2023. In case of relevant changes, 

we will automatically provide you with new data on the concerned products. 

 

This is purely an information letter on our drive belts and standard metal parts and does not 

constitute legal advice. 
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Reinhold Mühlbeyer     Erik Nagel 

Chairman of the Management Board   Sales Manager Europe 
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Article 33 of Regulation (EC) Nr. 1907/2006 for articles 
 
 
 

 

 


